
PLEASE PARTNER WITH US IN 

THE MISSION OF BOUNDLESS CHARITY 

 
 

Your prayers and financial support enable the Sisters of Charity to continue the Mission of Boundless Charity.   Here are 
some of the ways that you can help: 
 
GIFTS TO MINISTRY/GENERAL SUPPORT directly benefit the broad ranging ministries of the Sisters of Charity. Sisters serve 
in vital ministries in healthcare, education, and pastoral and social services in thirteen U.S. states as well as in El Salvador 
and Haiti.  The Sisters continually adapt their ministries to meet the changing needs of God’s people, including young 
people, old people, homeless people, immigrants, urban poor, migrant workers, and people struggling with illnesses and 
dependencies.   
 
GIFTS TO RETIRED/INFIRM SISTERS provide necessary support to the aging sisters who have devoted their lives to service.  
Although these sisters have retired from full time ministry, they continue to participate in the mission of boundless charity 
with their steadfast prayers and spiritual devotion.  Many of our retired sisters are now elderly and infirm and receive 
skilled nursing care at The Villa in Florham Park.   
 
GIFTS FOR THE REFURBISHMENT OF HOLY FAMILY CHAPEL help the Sisters of Charity preserve and maintain the beautiful 
chapel which serves as the spiritual home and active heart of worship for the Sisters of Charity, the College of Saint 
Elizabeth, the Academy of Saint Elizabeth, and the surrounding community.  Holy Family Chapel contains the crypt of 
Blessed Miriam Teresa Demjanovich, the Sister of Charity who was beatified on October 4, 2014.   
 
GIFTS FOR THE MINISTRY IN EL SALVADOR support the ministry of Sister Peggy O’Neill and the Centro Para la Paz in 
Suchitoto, El Salvador.  The mission of Centro Para la Paz is to develop and promote a culture of peace through the arts, 
creativity, imagination and cultural exchange.  Activities include weekly classes in art, a variety of instruments, dance and 
English. 
 
GIFTS FOR THE MINISTRY IN HAITI support the ministries of Sister Dianne Moore and Sister Janet Lehmann.  Sister Janet 
is engaged in full time ministry at Notre Dame University School of Nursing in Jacmel, Haiti. Sister Dianne is based in 
Latremblay, where she ministers to meet the needs of the most vulnerable women, children, and families. 

 

If you would like to make a financial gift to support the Sisters of Charity, please donate online at www.scnj.org.  

You may also mail your gift to: 

Sisters of Charity of Saint Elizabeth 
Development Office 

P.O. Box 476 
Convent Station, NJ 07961-0476 

 
THANK YOU! 

https://supportscnj.org/donate/

